
 

 

 

BLUMENORT SCHOOL 

End of June 2020 Newsletter 

 

 

Staffing Update 
Our staffing lineup has remained intact since our last newsletter.  At this time we would like to wish those of 
our staff who are heading to new schools in the fall all the best!  We would also like to once again 
congratulate Ms. Klassen on an amazing 40-year career, all here at Blumenort School. You will be missed! 
 

Community Report 
Our annual Community Report will be emailed home with this newsletter.  This report will feature the success 
of our school goals as well as an overview of the special events that have taken place in our school this year. 

 

Supply Lists 
A reminder that the supply lists for each grade will be posted on our website at​ ​http://blumenort.hsd.ca 

 

2019-2020 School Yearbook 
Once again this year, we have created a free school yearbook.  An email will be sent to all of our families with 
directions on how to get your free copy.  Thank you to Mr. Hutchinson for all of your efforts! 
 

Congratulations to our Grade 8 Grads! 
Congratulations to our Grade 8 students, who successfully made it through their final year at Blumenort 
School.  Well done and best wishes as you move on to Grade 9!  
 

Thank You to our PAC! 
On behalf of all the students and staff at Blumenort School, I would like to thank our PAC for all of their 
efforts in the numerous events they have been a part of this year.  It has been greatly appreciated! 
 

Summer Contact 
If there are any changes for your family during the summer break, please let us know via email or feel free to 
wait until our school reopens in the fall.  As well, the HSD Transportation office is open all summer long so if 
you are planning on changing locations, please call them at (204)320-2347. 
 

Stay Tuned 
Our End of June newsletter typically informs our families to a number of events and fundraisers that occur as 
soon as we return in September.  Those events include our Meet the Teacher Night, our Strong Connections, 
our Subway Cookie Dough Fundraiser and our Show and Save Fundraiser. With the final decision of what our 
September return will look like still uncertain, we will have to ask that you stay tuned to our school website 
and your email inbox in August. 

 

Thank You and Have a Great Summer! 
On behalf of our entire staff, I would like to thank you for your continued support in making Blumenort 
School an amazing place to learn.  Thank you as well for your support during our Learning at Home. Have a 
safe, healthy and relaxing summer break! 
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